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@GracePresPeoria @graceprespeoria @graceprespeoria

youtube.com/GracePres vimeo.com/gracepres

Grace Alive!
Sundays
WEEK-TV 25 — 9 AM
WBNH-FM 88.5 — 9 AM

Live Stream
Sundays
media.gracepres.org — 11 AM

You can listen to all of Pastor Bryan’s 
“Unlimited Grace” radio programs at 
media.gracepres.org/unlimitedgrace 
or by subscribing to the podcast in 
the iTunes store.

Unlimited Grace Radio

STEWARDSHIP/GIVING UPDATE MONTH ENDING JANUARY 2019
We invite everyone who calls Grace Church home to enter into a lifestyle of generous 
giving!  Your gifts make ministry here, and around the world, possible.

Giving to Church Ministries (Fiscal Year-to-Date)
What We Planned What We Gave Ahead/(Behind)

$1,058,000 $25,177$1,083,177

Missions Giving (10% of Church Ministries Donations)
What We Planned What We Set Aside Ahead/(Behind)

$105,800 $2,518$108,318

(Additional Missions Offerings)
What We Planned What We Gave Ahead/(Behind)

$52,938 ($601)$52,337

REMEMBER GRACE: We are thankful to all those who remember Grace Church in their 
will and estate planning. We thank God for your legacy of love!

MidWeek Grace Menu
Wednesday, Feburary 19, 5:15-6:15pm, Gym
This Wednesday, February 19, our 
MidWeek Grace meal will be catered 
by Chick-Fil-A in the Gym. Let 
us know by tomorrow how many 
friends and family will be attending by texting 309.255.0618 
with the number of those planning to come. Prices are $6/
adults and $3/children (10 and under). Children 4 and under eat 
for free. There is a $25/family maximum. For more information 
on MidWeek Grace classes or the meal, go to: https://www.
gracepres.org/mwg19

Church Planting in 
Springfield!
Today we are commissioning 
Pastoral Intern Stephen 
Lawrence, along with his wife 
Courtney and children Layla 
and Dane, for the exciting work 
of planting a new church in 
Springfield, Illinois. The family will 
relocate to Springfield this summer after Stephen completes his 
theological education and presbytery ordination. Stephen has 
been called to this work by the Presbytery of Northern Illinois 
and Grace Presbyterian Church.

The Springfield area is home to 214,000 people, of whom half 
are completely unchurched. Stephen and Courtney’s background 
with Campus Outreach, evangelism, disciple-making, and church 
leadership has prepared them for this moment. If you would like 
to partner with them via prayer, financial support, or moving to 
Springfield, email Stephen at slawrence@gracepres.org or call 
him at 615.485.2929. 



ORDER OF SERVICE
February 16, 2020

PRAISE AND CONFESSION

ASSURANCE OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD
“Church Expansion”

Acts 13:1-12
p. 921 in the Grace Bible

Dr. Bryan Chapell

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  
and is available at the Welcome Center.

ADULTS

SERMON NOTES

Mark Your Calendars! 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) is the mornings of 
June 8-12, 2020.
See www.gracepres.org/vbs for more 
information.

CHURCH LIFE

Baptism Class 
Sunday, February 23, 9:45-10:45am, Lounge
The first step toward being baptized is to attend our baptism 
class. This one-hour class covers the meaning of baptism, 
who should be baptized, and how to arrange to be baptized 
at Grace. This class is for believers desiring to be baptized as 
well as parents desiring to baptize their children. Baptisms 
will be held on March 8th. Join us!

Grace Women’s Fellowship February Luncheon 
Tuesday, February 18, 12pm, Senior High Room
All women are invited to a chili luncheon on Tuesday, 
February 18, at noon in the Senior High Room. Our speaker 
is Kelsey Feucht who will demonstrate creative ways to wear 
a scarf. Bring a scarf to practice! A $5 donation for lunch will 
be collected. For more information, please contact Myrna 
Helmick at 309.922.6062.

Exploring Your Unique Purpose
Sunday, March 8-April 5, 9:45-10:45am, Gym
God has given each of His children gifts, talents, passions, 
abilities, and experiences that have not only helped shape us 
but are also valuable for the unique purposes He has for each 
of us. Scripture says that we are His masterpiece created in 
Christ for the purposeful, good works He has given each of us 
to walk in. Join us and explore our God-given uniqueness as 
we stir up one another towards the purposes and work God 
has for each of us as His children in this world by living lives 
inspired by His grace.
Register at www.gracepres.org/elective

Thank You! 
Thank you to all of the volunteers who baked, packed, and 
delivered cookies to the shut-ins through the Friends Visiting 
Friends group! This ministry opportunity was well-received and 
brightened everyone’s day.

Employment Opportunity — Children’s Ministry Assistant
Grace Presbyterian Church is looking for an assistant to the 
Director of Children and Family Ministries. If you are able to work 
with people of all ages, are passionate about helping children 
follow Christ, and enjoy administrative type work, this position 
is for you! It’s a prime opportunity for someone who wants the 
challenge — and fun — of having an important part in ministering 
to the families and volunteers as we work together to “make 
disciples for life.”
See the employment page on the church’s website. Send a 
resume with a cover letter to the Executive Director, Paul 
Utnage, as well as to the Director of Children and Family 
Ministries, Julie Cordes, to apply for this opportunity at 
cmasearch@gracepres.org.

Kidz Choir 
Sundays, 6-7pm, Room 205
It’s not too late to join Kidz Choir! Join us tonight from 6-7pm 
in Room 205. Kidz Choir is open to children in K-2nd grades. 
Marlene List and Mary Tanis are co-directing the choir.


